
We use our Title III funds to pay for two
Parent and Family Liasons.  These
individuals work at all of our schools,
offering as interpreters and supports for
families at meetings and events. We use
this funding to also purchase materials
and supplies for events at the district and
building level.

Parent and Family Connections

A portion of this funding is used for
continued professional development and
resources for district staff to deeper
their learning of serving the ELL
population in our district.

Professional Development

Title III at CASD
Title III funding provides At CASD, this funding

concentrates on delivering language instruction
educational programs to students who have a primary
language other than English. This program is designed
to improve the education of limited English proficient

(LEP) children and youths by helping them learn English
and meet challenging state academic content and

student academic achievement standards. The
program also provides enhanced instructional

opportunities for immigrant children and youths. 
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QUESTIONS?


